
Postal & Electronic Voting Form 

If an Employer Member (a business) wishes to exercise its vote at the HITO AGM on Monday 23 April 2018 
by casting a Postal or Electronic Vote, this form must be completed by the Delegate of that Employer Member 
(business). 

An Employer Member may cast a Postal or Electronic Vote on all or any of the motions to be voted on at the 
meeting.

For this Postal or Electronic Vote(s) to be counted it must be completed and reach the Returning Officer (David 
Patten from David J Patten And Associates (Wellington)) by post or email no later than 5pm on Friday 20 April 2018 
at the following addresses:

Post:		  David Patten
		  David J Patten And Associates
		  Level 1
		  330 Thorndon Quay
		  Wellington 6011

Email:		  david.patten@xtra.co.nz

Signature of Delegate Date

Contact Telephone Number:Contact Email Address:

Employer Member Details

Name of Employer Member:       

I, 							       confirm that I am the Delegate of

(name of delegate

(name of Employer Member)

I also confirm that the Employer Member is a current financial member of HITO and is therefore eligible to cast a 
Postal or Electronic Vote.



Postal and Electronic Voting Form 

This voting form must be completed and reach the Returning Officer (David Patten from David J Patten And 
Associates (Wellington)) by post or email no later than 5pm Friday 20 April 2018 at the following addresses:

Post:		  David Patten
		  David J Patten And Associates
		  Level 1
		  330 Thorndon Quay
		  Wellington 6011

Email:		  david.patten@xtra.co.nz

Voting on Remit on Constitution
Please cast your vote by placing a tick in the box below whether you agree to the remit to change the HITO 
Constitution. Please leave the other boxes blank. 

Yes

Do you accept the Remit to the Constitution? Vote

No


